
Ezee Fiber Damage 

 

 

 

 

 

Anyone who sustained damage to their property during 

the Ezee Fiber installation are encouraged to report it to 

the City of Sugar Land via 311, online or by phone. 

The city would also like photos of the damage for 

confirmation, if possible. 

Please see links below: 

https://www.sugarlandtx.gov/1590/Sugar-Land-311 

 

Phone:  Dial 311 or (281) 275-2900 

 

https://www.sugarlandtx.gov/1590/Sugar-Land-311

